NOTICE OF MEETING CANCELLATIONS
MONTEBELLO PLANNING COMMISSION

Notice is hereby given that the following regular meetings scheduled for January
17, 2017 has been cancelled.

The next regularly scheduled meeting will be held February 7, 2017.

If you have any questions regarding this notice, please contact the Planning
Division at (323) 887-1200.

M

Matthew Feské
Secretary to the Planning Commission




